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Thank you for copying to me your letter of 23 November to
Geoffrey Howe in which you outlined your proposals for
requiring local authorities to have regard to recycling in
their management of waste collection and disposal.

I understand that your officials are considering separately
the effect that these proposals might have on existing
contracts for these services. On that basis, I am content
with what you propose.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister,
Geoffrey Howe, other members of H Committee and
Sir Robin Butler.

The Rt Hon Chris Patten

Secretary of State for the Environment
2 Marsham Street

LONDON

SW1P 3EB




